
Massachusetts Agricultural Fairs Association 
2023 Conference November 10-11 

MEMORIAL TABLE 

Beginning this year we will be having a memorial table during the conference to 

remember those members of the fairs who have passed away this past year, who either 

worked with your fair, who were members of your fair board, group, organization, etc.  

 Please bring a framed photo and an index card with their name and association with 

your fair.  (IE) Joe Smith – Greenfield Fair Director, Parking Superintendent Passed 

June 2023 

This memorial table idea is taken from other State Associations that have recognized 

those people that may or may not have attended state meeting but are know to many in 

the industry. 

Member Fairs Display 

In the past fairs have brought poster boards with pictures to share 

their fair with others. This year we will again encourage this and take it 

to the next level with table displays. Bring your posters, ads, photos, 

shirts, hats, etc. to display and share ideas with others. If you have 

extra premium books, flyers etc. and want to share them we will have a 

table for people to pick them up and take home.  

Please let me know if you plan to do a display by October 25, I will 

need a count to have enough tables. Mike (413) 834-8208 

clubcarguy@yahoo.com 

Fair Photos 

Please email 10 photos from you fair for a video presentation at the conference. Maybe 

you have a new building, entertainment area, hall displays, livestock shows etc.  

Email these to clubcarguy@yahoo.com please email these as soon as your fair ends so I 

have plenty of time to put this presentation together. Add a brief description if needed to 

explain your photo. Submit all photos no later than October 25.  

 

RAFFE: Please bring a basket or similar to raffle rising funds to 

offset the cost of the conference. 

 

 

 


